THE

CAST

ALEXIS GUTMAN --

A woman with an interesting background. Well known on the Freedom Fighter
scene. As you get to know her better, you wonder if she isn't some sort of
Candid Camera plot. Or maybe it's all an elaborate camouflage to mislead you.

VREMER KOJASKI --

If you can pronounce the name, you are half way there. Vremer has a special
interest in the Doctor and his projects. A little international taste in his character.
Don't be deceived if he acts like he doesn't know much. He may be smarter than
he looks. At least let's hope so.

JUAN HIDALGO --

No one knows where he comes from, no one knows where he is going. A man
of mystery. Strange interests. What does he really want? Is his story an
elaborate pretense? He is probably not a local scout leader.

LLLEMPPT --

Not a misspelling. This is her real name. Ask her what nationality it is. We
can't figure it out. Check her voter registration card. She never voted for
anybody you ever heard campaign. Don't let her cute smile fool you. This gal
is for real.

GLEN SPANDO --

A gut wrenching story of need. Could this man have killed the Doctor because
the Doctor didn't give him what he needed? But for a quirk of chance, he could
have been part of the Toyota family. Bookies say that the odds are 7 - 5 that
this guy could be the killer.

PAPER BOY ---

Loyal, faithful deliverer of papers to the Doctor. He found the Doctor's body.
Think about that! What time does he deliver papers? What is he even doing in
this story? That's up to you to find out.

MRS. EX --

Certainly a sinister name. Was there something between her and the Doctor that
perhaps she didn't want to end? Too bad we can't ask the Doctor. Others in the
game will know more about her. We think she is just a nice neighbor.

TRINA TIPPETT --

Be sure you understand her relationship with SLUGS. If you are looking for a
motive she may think you mean motif. She knew the Doctor very well.
Worked as his assistant. Maybe she wanted to collect on some of that deferred
salary.

RUTH KRAKENWITZ --

Night baker at the local DoNut shop. Has nothing to do with the case, but
offered the writer $25.00 if she could get her name in the game.

DR. A. AXELHAMMER --

Representative from NASA. This doesn't stand for "National Association of
Student Athletes". Became very upset when someone buttered the wrong side of
the bread last week. Did the Doctor deserve killing for some similar offence?

S. SHOVEL --

Police Detective. Some think that Shovel is a police defective. No one knows
much about his/her background and no one cares.

